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As forgiven children of God, we, the Pentecost Family of Faith, are committed to show everyone Life in Christ. 

 

 
Will Smith – 08/02 Josette Lisowski -08/20 
Gretchen Hansen-08/04 Carrie Smukal – 08/20 
Deacon Jacob – 08/04 Omar Barron – 08/23 
Jeff Hansen – 08/05 Quinten Lisowski-08/23 
Johann Andes – 08/07 Pam Sinclair – 08/23 
Todd Andes – 08/08 Kade Saldana – 08/24 
Nadiah Ali – 08/09 Robert Barclay – 08/26 
Jean Nelson – 08/09 Karen Merrill – 08/27 
Mike Wilkinson 08/09 Paul Petersen – 08/28 
Dorothy Holland – 08/15 
 

 
 
Matt & Elizabeth Preuss – Aug 1 – 9 years 
John & Sharon Boehme – Aug 6 – 36 years 
Julie & Glen Heldt – Aug 16 – 38 years 
Dan & Sheryl Christensen – Aug 23 – 21 years 
 

 
It's finally here! The Chosen 
season 4 is out and we are ready 
to dig in. Whether you have 
joined us in the past, never 
joined us but have watched 
before, or never watched it and 
maybe don't even know what it 
is... you are welcome!  Come 

join us in the parish house starting Wednesday, July 
31st, at 6:00. We will use a discussion guide to help us 
walk through as we watch and talk about one episode 
per week for 8 weeks. Any questions see Katy Wagner  

 

 
Mark your calendars! Sunday August 25th the Youth 
Group will be hosting a Mostaccioli Dinner as a 
fundraiser for the LCMS Youth Gathering. Tickets are 
$15 each, please see a member of the youth group to 
purchase tickets and pick your preferred pick-up time 
slot. Come walk in or visit our “drive thru” that day, as 
this is a to-go meal only. Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
It's just about time for our college 
students to start classes and we 
would like to send them off with a 
reminder about how much they 
are loved by Jesus and their 

Pentecost family. The Missions and Evangelism board 
will be gathering money and items to box up and send 
off to all of our new and returning college students. 
Please give information (name and address at school 
or if they are living at home) about your college student 
to: Kathy McGregor, Sharon Boehme, or Katy Wagner. 
We will also be taking up a collection to purchase 
items to put in their boxes. Money can be put in the 
collection plate marked for the college boxes, or given 
to Kathy, Sharon, or Katy. Suggestions on things that 
you think we should include in the box are also 
welcome. We plan to send them by the end of 
August/beginning of September. Thank you!  



Stewardship Corner 

 
Thanks, Tom, for all the work you did 

in planning this year’s Block Party. 

Thanks, also, to all who helped gather 

door prizes, set up, make food, take 

down… It was a great day! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Thanks, Katy, for setting up the outing to the Kingfish game and to even include a walk off win! 

 

 

 

                                        Thanks, Jenna, for organizing the Visitor Bag project. 

 

Did you recognize Tyler Jacob joining his cousin, Deacon, as lectors June 28? Thanks to our youngest lectors. 

Remember to save those coins, checks, dollars, for our NOISY OFFERING the end of September. 

 


